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Editorial

Dear Colleagues, 

On behalf of the Editorial Board, we are glad to announce the third and last issue of the Turkish Journal of 
Immunology in 2023. In this issue, you will find a detailed review about autoimmunity and four very interesting 
research articles.

I would like to extend my sincere thanks to all researchers who shared their valuable work with our journal in 
2023, to the Editor-in-Chief, Deputy Editors and all reviewers.

I wish you a new year that will bring new happiness, new goals, new achievements and many new inspirations 
to your life.

We look forward to your valuable contributions in 2024.

Warm Regards,

Prof. Gunnur Deniz


